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SAINT JOSEPH SCHOOL
Letter from the Principal





          SEPTEMBER 2016
WELCOME BACK!
Dear Parents:


I extend a warm welcome to all of you as we begin another school year.  The summer months have certainly passed by quickly.  I hope all of you had a restful and enjoyable vacation time.


I am looking forward to working with you and your children during this upcoming school year.


During the summer months, our school hallways and stairwells were completely painted and renovated.  We thank Father Pagnotta, our Pastor for his support with this project.  Our school certainly looks fresh and clean to welcome our students to a new school year.


Our Opening of School Mass will be on Friday, September 16th at 8:45 AM.  We welcome you to join us.



Back to School Night for Grades Kindergarten – Grade 8 will be held on Thursday, September 15th at 7:00 PM.  Please plan on attending to meet your child’s teacher and to receive some important information.



A reminder about our Parish Festival, which begins on Wednesday, September 21st and continues through Sunday, September 25th, please be sure you remember your work commitment date.



Our Home School Meeting will be on Monday, October 17th.  Please mark your calendars and make every effort to attend.



I extend a warm welcome to our new Grade 3 teacher, Ms. Kara Belviso.  I wish Ms. McGuire much luck and happiness.  Ms. McGuire has decided to go into a different career.  We thank her for her time and great dedication at Saint Joseph School.


Please continue to remember Sr. Barbara in your prayers. Sister Barbara continues to do great work for the students of Saint Joseph each day.  We thank her for her dedication and continuous energy.



The Archdiocese of Newark had ordered all schools to have their water tested during the summer.  Saint Joseph School’s test water results showed only one water fountain on the second floor having a slightly elevated lead reading.  All other sinks and fountains were normal.  The issue with the one water fountain is in the process of being corrected and will be re-tested again.  In the meantime, the water fountain will not be in use.  I wanted you to be aware of this issue and know that we are having the problem rectified.



Again, I welcome you back; and especially all of our new students and families to the Saint Joseph School Community.


God Bless you.








Sincerely,








Mr. John Richards








Principal
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